
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents  

 

Greetings! 

 

This is to inform you that the School building was under renovation during the Summer 

Vacation; however, the unforeseeable weather conditions caused a delay in the timely 

completion of the revamping process. Therefore, keeping in mind the safety and security of the 

Mayorites owing to the construction work, the school will be conducting Online Classes for the 

students from 10th July 2023, Monday to 12th July 2023, Wednesday. Regular School time table 

will be followed for the online sessions. 

The School will reopen on 13th July, Thursday.  
 
Looking forward for your support as always.  
 
 

Warm Regards, 

Mayor World School 


